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June 2, 2011 
      
 
 
 
Beverly Hanson 
obo Valerie Card 
911 Park Knoll Rd 
Eagan  MN 55123 
 
VIA EMAIL:  berrysweet@writeme.com 
 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 636 Lexington Parkway South 
 
Dear Ms. Hanson: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 24, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended granting a 6-inch variance on the openable height of 
the egress window in the upper level north bedroom.  The handrail issue was laid over to 
Tuesday, June 21, 2011 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall for clarification. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
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